
Helping in the garden. 

T H I R D   C L A S S 
YEAR IN REVIEW - 2022 

 

What a year it has been! The children worked tremendously well this year and each and 

every one of them should be so proud of their wonderful achievements! I watched curious 

minds learn, beautiful friendships blossom, confidence grow and goals being achieved. Our 

year was packed with lots of fun activities and projects and some of the ones the children 

noted included gardening, coding, our school tour and our trip to Albert College Park (where 

we had ice-pops!) The children recalled learning all about Tom Crean, The Egyptians, The 

Environment and Life in Greece (Kalimera!) 

 

Our Memories and Favourite Moments 

 

Isabel said, “I loved our silly clothes day because we got to bring in a 

treat, we watched a movie and practically everyone came in wearing 

pyjamas!” 

 

Danny said, “I had the time of my life when we 

used the iPads and we learned about Ancient 

Egypt.” 

 

“I loved when the brass band came in to school because I really liked 

the music.” – Cathal 

 

Louie enjoying Sports Day! 



“My favourite memory of 3rd class is reading to Senior Infants because I really enjoyed 

showing them the pictures.” – Sam 

 

Emma B said, “I loved when we did paintings of summer because I feel like it was a great 

class project. I had lots of fun!” 

 

India said, “I loved when we went to Ballymun Swimming Pool. We had so much fun! I wish 

we could go again!” 

 

“I’ll never forget when I won first place in cross country. I was really proud!” – Seán 

 

“I loved when we went to Albert College Park and Pádraig gave us ice pops!” - Sadhbh 

 



Ethan said, “My favourite memory of 3rd class was when we went to Squirrel Scramble. It 

was so fun and I was really happy!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We were all thrilled when the library reopened for use this year and we certainly made the 

most of it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The children really enjoyed learning how to code using 

Scratch. 

 

 

 

The children had a ball using percussion instruments to play along 

to Mexican music when we were learning about Mexico. 

 

 

 

Circle time became the highlight of our week and the children loved checking in with each 

other on Friday mornings 

 

 

 

 

The children were a HUGE help in the garden this year and they 

made a fantastic job of our planting beds ahead of our whole 

school planting day. 

 



 


